
 

                                                         

Invitation to Attend the Launching of The Freshwater Aquaculture and Governance 
Project for Vanuatu 

 

It is our pleasure to extend you this warm invitation to the launching of EU-GIZ funded project 
“Freshwater aquaculture and Governance, Vanuatu” a project in collaboration between Ministry 
of Fisheries, Ministry of Climate Change and Queensland University of Technology. 

Date/Time: Monday, October 17, 2016 at 14.00 

Venue: Tagabe Freshwater Aquaculture Centre, Port Vila 

The purpose of this historic occasion is to invite your participation in our collective efforts 
to multiply our efforts to significantly increase the overall response to development of 
small-scale aquaculture in Vanuatu. The project objectives are: 

 trial and test economically and environmentally sustainable small-scale, community-
based aquaculture models, integrating successes into a robust national aquaculture 
governance system; and, 

 upgrade the infrastructure of Tagabe Freshwater Aquaculture Centre including 
improving skills of its technicians and enhancing overall planning and management 
of the facility 

 

Warmest Regards, 

  

Benjamin Jesse                                                                
Director General  
Ministry of Climate Change 


